
Webinar on Career Guidance and Opportunities was organized by 

Department of English in Aggarwal College Ballabgarh 

 

On June 27, 2022 a webinar on English Subject: Career Guidance and 

Opportunities was organized by Department of English in Aggarwal College 

Ballabgarh under the able guidance of college Principal Dr. Krishan Kant Gupta. 

The purpose of this webinar was to make the students aware of the importance of 

English Literature and Language in the field of higher education. At present, 

English language has been introduced as a compulsory subject in competitive 

examinations. Students can find employment opportunities by choosing English as 

a subject at Post-graduation level as a career. The students of Aggarwal College 

participated in this webinar. The Head of the Department, Mrs. Kamal Tandon 

motivated the students to choose their career as English subject. Informing about 

the facilities and achievements of the college, he motivated the students to take 

admission in MA in English subject from Agrawal College. The host of the 

webinar, Mrs. Vijaya Rani told the students that there are immense job 

opportunities in English Literature. Dr. Inayat Choudhary through power point 

presentation highlighted the possibilities of employment in various fields through 

English subject. In this webinar, 41 students from BA final year participated and 

expressed their desire to take admission in MA in English. In the webinar, the 

faculty members of the department Dr. Geeta Gupta, Dr. Sarika Kanjlia, Subhash 

Kailoriya,  Ms. Anjana also apprised the participants about their subject specialized 

areas. At the end of the webinar, feedback was taken from the students.  
 


